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Reach your full potential! 

Friday, April 11, 2025 

To: Dr. Robert Halverson and Board of Education  

From: Jennifer Mitchell  

Subject: Acceptance of Donation 

 

 I respectfully request that Aurora East School District 131 School Board of Education 
accept the donation of $2,000.00 from Navy League of the United States Aurora Council for 
NJROTC here at East Aurora High School. This will help support the growth of our NJROTC 
Program. 

 

Please forward a letter of acknowledgment to thank the following organization for their kind 
donation.  

 

Navy League of the U.S. Aurora Council 

PO BOX 7904 

Aurora, IL 60507-7904 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Mitchell  
Principal 


